
 
 
 
 
 
7th April, 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

 

Re: Year 9 Humanutopia – Who Am I Now?  

 

Further to the success of the Humanutopia event during the Autumn term, we have invited the 

company back to work with St. Julie’s and your daughter’s year group. 

 

This next phase will build on the initial Who Am I day and will enable students to re-visit 

changes they said they would make in the last session, consider who and what they take for 

granted, consider their wider potential, their choices and further changes they may need to make. 

 

The ‘Who Am I Now’ experience will take place for year 9 on Tuesday 27 April with form 

groups Nugent, Therese and Rigby attending from 9am followed by Dorothy, Arrowsmith and 

Maria at 12.30pm in the sports hall.  

 

We received excellent feedback following the success of the last workshop. For further 

information on Humanutopia – please go to their website at www.humanutopia.com. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mrs K McCourt 

Deputy Headteacher  

http://www.humanutopia.com/

